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Office of Area Manager - Louth Meath


HSE Dublin/North East, 

Ardee Business Park,


Hale St,

Ardee,

Co. Louth.
Deputy Gerry Adams TD
Sinn Féin President,
Dáil Eireann,

Dublin 2.

22nd September 2016

PQ 24836/16:  To ask the Minister for Health the provision which exists in County Louth for adults and children with intellectual disabilities who need emergency respite; the number and location of emergency respite beds, to long term emergency respite beds and short term emergency respite beds; the procedure for persons who need this service in the absence of dedicated emergency respite beds; and if he will make a statement on the matter.
Dear Deputy Adams,
In response to your Parliamentary Question outlined above I wish to advise that in County Louth, there has never been a dedicated emergency respite bed service available to adults or children with an intellectual disability. Respite beds were previously provided by the Saint John of God Service in a crisis situation, however.  This is no longer possible due to HIQA requirements and the policy of decongregation. 
The HSE and SJOG continue to work closely, as regards exploring ways in which respite can be delivered in a responsive manner and this is informed by different models of respite care such as the Mo Shaol initiative, which was piloted through Genio funding and is now delivered by the HSE. Respite for children recommenced in SJOG Service on 9th September 2016.
I trust this clarifies the situation for you. 

Yours sincerely,
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Dermot Monaghan

Area Manager, Louth Meath

